
Loup Railport Operator Health & Safety 
Compliance  
 

Safety is a top priority for Loup Logistics Company, including our railports. Our railport operators 

are required to enforce Loup’s rules, standards and practices for maintaining a safe work environment. 

This includes, among other things, being familiar with and obeying all rules and regulations applicable to 

their duties and work locations, and being responsible for its personnel being prepared to work in 

compliance with all applicable standards and requirements – keeping our railports free from safety and 

health hazards.   

 

To that end, please consider Section 4 of our Railport Operator Agreements to include the 

following compliance requirement to address safety and health hazard issues: 

 

Loup Logistics Company is a federal contractor or subcontractor. Consequently, if applicable, 

Operator shall comply with the requirements of Federal Acquisition Regulation (FAR) 52.223-99 Ensuring 

Adequate COVID-19 Safety Protocols for Federal Contractors, including, but not limited to, all guidance, 

including guidance conveyed through Frequently Asked Questions, as amended during the performance 

of this Agreement, that is published by the Safer Federal Workforce Task Force (Task Force Guidance) at 

https://www.saferfederalworkforce.gov/contractors/. Additionally, Operator shall include the substance 

of this clause, including this sentence, in subcontracts under this Agreement at any tier that exceed the 

simplified acquisition threshold, as defined in Federal Acquisition Regulation 2.101 on the date of 

subcontract award and are for services, including construction, performed in whole or in part within the 

United States or its outlying areas (as defined in FAR 52.223-99). 

https://www.saferfederalworkforce.gov/contractors/

